
25th March 2022

Newsletter

Thank you for completing the Parent
Survey at the Parents Meetings this
week and last week. We are
receiving a high number of
responses and will share the results
in next week's Newsletter. Meanwhile
we continue to be very busy with
trips, parent workshop assemblies
and sports. This week Year 6 visited
the British Museum, Years 3,4,5,6,
teams participated in the London
Youth Games and Year 5 Rhea are
at Treginnis Farm.  

We are looking forward to next
Thursday at 3.15pm where everyone
is invited to our Spring
Eggstravaganza organised by the
PTA and Foundation, with lots of fun
things to do, including a cake sale,
chocolate tombola, raffle, Easter
arts and crafts and other exciting
activities-we look forward to seeing
everyone!

Patrick

Year 6 visited the British
Museum, to learn about
democracy as part of their
Ancient Greece topic.
Reception made delicious
soda bread last week and
enjoyed eating it - delicious, 5
stars from Patrick for taste and
texture.
Year 6 and Year 3  led
workshops with parents to
share and explain everything
they have learnt and
remembered this term. Here
our two experts are sharing
their knowledge of London
transport.

We had a fantastic time dancing the
Macarena and more altogether last
friday, raising £264.00 for Red Nose Day,
with some money going to help families
in Ukraine.

From the
Headteacher

Some Canonbury Highlights this week 

Red Nose Day

more news on the website- click here     

Thank you, Trine
We are sad to say goodbye this term to
Trine who has been supporting all of us at
Canonbury for 8 years. 
She has worked and helped a great
number of children and families over the
years in art, play and learning with her
knowledge and skills. 
She has worked with groups of children in
art clubs and also with individual children
here in school. 
Her expertise and experience will be
missed by us all. 
We wish Trine all the very best in all of her
projects - Thank you so much Trine!

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Canonbury 
 Superstars

Canonbury this week: 94%

Notices
Easter Holiday Club- Run by Team Kickstart starting on Monday 4th April - Friday 8th April at
school. Lots of fun activities and local trips to be had. Places are still available to book via
Scopay.com. The deadline is Monday 28 March at midday.
Beat the Street- Remember to tap your card at the beat boxes to get points. We are currently
top of the Leaderboard but we have a close competitor!  

Year 1 Apollo - Leonardo
Year 1 Artemis - D'Andre
Year 2 Athena - Rafael
Year 2 Odysseus - Ilyaas
Year 3 Hermes - Sienna
Year 3 Hestia Class - Milan
Year 4 Orpheus - Addie
Year 4 Prometheus - Barnaby
Year 5 Poseidon - Charlie H
Year 5 Rhea - 
Year 6 Hera - Coco
Year 6 Zeus - Rayan






This Week

Reception- Pegasus 93%
Y1/2-  Athena Class 98%
Y3/4-  Orphues Class 100%
Y5/6- Rhea Class 100%

Key Dates for your Diary

Punctuality Trophy
Reception- Phoenix
Y1/2-  Apollo Class
Y3/4-  Hermes Class
Y5/6- Poseidon Class

Attendance Trophy

School Attendance
Islington target is 96%

Parent Workshops 
Tuesday 29th March- Yr 2 Athena @ 9.10am- Middle Floor
Wednesday 30th March- Yr 2 Odysseus @ 9.10am- Middle floor
Thursday 31st March- Yr 5 Poseidon @ 9.10am- Top Floor
Friday 1st April- Yr 5 Rhea @ 9.10am- Top floor

School Trips
Year 3 Hestia - London Transport Museum - Thursday 31 March

Easter Eggstravaganza - Easter celebration Spring Fair - Thursday 31 March 3.15pm (See poster)

Last day of school - Friday 1st April finishing at 1.45pm

Return to school for Summer Term - Tuesday 19th April at 8.45am- Breakfast club will run as usual

Clubs start- Monday 25th April

Health and Wellbeing Clinic - Friday 29th April- (See poster)

May Day Bank Holiday - Monday 2nd May- School closed








